
Turner Padget Grows Insurance
Industry Team in Columbia
Turner  Padget  is  pleased  to  announce  the  addition  of
Christopher  Siercks,  associate,  to  the  Litigation  practice
group in Columbia. Siercks joins the Insurance Industry Team
to assist in handling matters in state and federal venues, at
both the trial and appellate levels. He will also work to
provide an effective defense in complex insurance litigation,
lobbying the legislature on behalf of insurers and efficiently
handling routine insurance coverage disputes.

Prior to attending law school, Sierck’s lifelong commitment to
service led him to join the United States Marine Corps in
2012, where he served as a platoon sergeant. While at the
University of South Carolina School of Law, Siercks served as
vice president of the Student Bar Association and competed on
the school’s mock trial team. He also worked as a law clerk at
the  United  States  Attorney’s  Office,  the  South  Carolina
Attorney General’s Office, the Eleventh Circuit Solicitor’s
Office and the Office of the Staff Judge Advocate on Fort
Jackson. Prior to joining Turner Padget, Siercks was as a
judicial law clerk for the Honorable Walton J. McLeod, IV.

He earned his undergraduate degree from the University of
Florida and his law degree from University of South Carolina’s
School of Law.

Turner Padget exceeds expectations by taking your interests,
your business and our relationships personally. Our depth of
knowledge, technical strength and diverse experience makes us
sharp, talented business thinkers able to see our clients’
needs holistically and get to the core of the problem quickly.
As one of South Carolina’s largest law firms, Turner Padget
has expanded into neighboring states with offices located in
Augusta, Charleston, Columbia, Florence, Greenville and Myrtle
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Beach, along with strategic alliances in Florida and North
Carolina. http://www.turnerpadget.com/
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